
Dear Mr Thuaire, 

ref: Planning Application 2013/7242/P (Athlone House, Highgate, N6) 

Please record my very strongest OBJECTION to this planning application - the latest in a very 
long saga. I thought the main house had been saved many years ago when previous applications 
were turned down and the developers agreed to keep it - the fight than was I think about the 
gardens and surrounding buildings. 

I have lived in Highgate since 1969 -44 years, and am horrified that we have to keep objecting to 
defend one of Highgate and the Heath's most iconic buildings dominating the skyline. 

Sensitive conversion keeping the essence of main building back to a hospital or convalescent 
home as it was before, or to a hotel, or even to private flats, are the developments needed to 
restore and keep this 


